

July 7,2020

Karen Matthews Municipal Retirees Organization Ontario 4094 Tomken Road Mississauga, Ontario L4W1J5

Dear Karen,

Lily's Place Emergency Shelter would like to thank you and Zone 5 for your generous \$1000.00 donation. Lily's Place Emergency Shelter provides shelter to families in the Kingston area where both adults and children receive a supportive environment while they search for affordable housing.

It is donations like yours that assist in our continued efforts to support families in need during a very difficult time. Thank you very much for thinking of Lily's Place Emergency Shelter and the families we support.



Sincerely,

Angela Watson

Supervisor Lily's Place Emergency Shelter